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Subject: (Direct Referral) Request by the Manager of Housing and Community Development for the
allocation of up to $275,000 of HOME funds to build a new single-family house at 1521 Packard
Avenue.

Staff Recommendation: Due to lack of quorum at the Community Development Committee on
November 15, 2018 the staff recommendation is that the request for up to $275,000 of HOME funds
for the purposes of building a single-family house at 1521 Packard Avenue be approved.

Fiscal Note: There are sufficient HOME funds available to meet this request. No match is required.
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